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In this issue:

· Congestion Reduction Demonstration Initiative Discussed at the SGV Legislative Caucus
· <<Beverly Hills>> Rotary Club
· Transit Pass Sales
· Monthly Regionwide CEO Meeting



On Friday, the Regionwide CEOs met here at headquarters to discuss a number of transportation issues of mutual concern to our region.  Among the issues addressed were the various bills pending in the State Legislature; the status of a Los Angeles-San Diego-San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency Services study; the Metrolink Cost Sharing Formula and a related directive from the Board; and the continued discussion of the Transportation Corridor Infrastructure Funds process and upcoming application deadlines.  

	In addition, Orange County Transportation Authority CEO Art Leahy introduced Marnie O’Brien Primmer, who will serve in the newly created post of Executive Director for the Mobility 21 Coalition.  For your review, I have attached a press release on this matter.
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